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Comments: | am vey pleased that the USFS is moving to restore this unnatural pond into a high quality native
forested wetland. While there will be some lost fishing opportunities, that will be more than recompensed by
opportunities to watch birds/bats/wetland wildlife. Additionally, a restored Gold Creek hydrology will benefit native
fish and downstream water users.

Please carefully consider how to maximize the usefulness of the final designs to native amphibians. Please
consider including high-quality interpretive signage.



